
(Gr. 2–3) Beginning Violin (Year-long)  
This year-long class is designed for students starting the violin. Students will learn the fundamentals of playing the violin 
and will also enjoy performing for the CH community throughout the year. Students should provide their own violin and 
shoulder rest. We recommend visiting Benning Violins in Studio City (benningviolins.com) for violin rentals. To ensure 
proper sizing, students should be present for instrument selection, as they will need to try several sizes of violins to get 
just the right fit. Online purchases are not advised. This is a year-long class, and students should plan to attend two 
classes per week. 
 
This year-long class includes performances in the Winter Wonderland Concert on Dec. 13, the Spring Elementary Arts 
Festival Concert on May 15, as well as chapel performances throughout the year. 
 
Mondays | 3:00–3:40 PM 
September 8–May 11 (No Class: 12/15, 1/19, 2/16, 2/23)   
 
Wednesdays | 3:00–3:40 PM 
September 10–May 13 (No Class: 12/17) 
 
Fridays | 7:45-8:25 AM 
September 12–May 8 (No Class: 10/31, 11/7) 
.   
Fee: None 
 
For questions about the Elementary After School Instrumental Music Program, please contact Julie Whiting at 
whitinju@campbellhall.org or (818) 980-7280 ext. 246. 
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